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Site Clean-Up 

Equipment and supplies will be picked up from our seasonal tax sites early next week.  If you have 
any personal items at these sites, please be sure to take them with you at the end of your last day. 
 

THANK YOU 

As the filing deadline fast approaches and we wrap up the final Saturday of the season, we want to 
say thank you for all of the hard work, dedication and compassion that each of you have contributed. 
 

So far this year, more than 13,600 families and individuals have been assisted because of you.  What 
an amazing accomplishment that all of you should be proud of!  Thank you again; you are 
APPRECIATED! 
 


